
 
President’s Report of Monthly Activities 

March 1 - 31, 2008 
 
 

03/03  Met with staff members 
  Facilitated President’s Staff Meeting 
 
03/04  Attended Compease presentations 
   
03/05  Met with staff members 
  Attended Great Bend Kiwanis Club meeting 
  Attended Foundation Board meeting 
 
03/06  Attended Great Bend Chamber of Commerce meeting 
  Met with Pam Otto-Cox of Interact 
  Facilitated Board study session 
  Traveled to Topeka 
 
03/07  Met with College Supporters 
   
03/08  Attended State Spelling Bee 
 
03/09  Traveled to Wichita 
 
03/10  Attended Region VI meeting 
  Attended KJCCC Spring Conference 
  Attended EduKan meeting 
 
03/11  Met with staff members 
   
03/12  Met with staff members 
  Attended Great Bend Kiwanis Club meeting 
 
03/13  Attended Great Bend Chamber Coffee (hosted by Barton’s Bookstore) 
  Met with staff members 
 
03/14  Attended Spring Nursing Tea 
  Met with staff members 
 
03/17  Facilitated Management Council meeting 
  Attended luncheon meeting with Chairman Feldt 
  Attended Great Bend Children’s Learning Center Board meeting 
 
03/18  Met with staff members 
  Facilitated monthly Board of Trustees meeting 
  Attended NJCAA Women’s Basketball National Championship game 
 
03/19 -  College closed for Spring/Easter break 
03/24 
 
03/20  Attended NJCAA Women’s Basketball National Championship game 
 
03/21  Attended NJCAA Women’s Basketball National Championship game 

  



 
03/25  Met with staff members 
  Attended Foundation Administrative Committee meeting 
 
03/26  Attended Great Bend Kiwanis Club meeting 
  Attended WTCE meeting 
 
03/27  Traveled to Beloit 
  Met with Mr. Clark Coco, President of North Central Kansas Technical  
  College 
 
03/28  Met with staff members 
  Attended LWIB meeting 
  Attended luncheon meeting with Chairman Feldt, Tom Vernon and  
  Dwight Young 
  Facilitated All-College Forum 
 
03/31  Met with staff members 
  Met with Ben Ronning of Waddell and Reed 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

 

  


